
RSU 54/MSAD 54 

BUILDING COMMITTEE 

MINUTES 

February 24, 2020 at 6:00 pm 

Skowhegan Area Middle School 

 

PRESENT:  Brent Colbry, David Leavitt, Jon Moody, Sarah Bunker, Jeannie 

Conley, Derek Ellis, Jean Franklin, Goff French, Peggy Lovejoy, Jennifer Poirier, 

Lynda Quinn, Todd Smith and Kathy Wilder 

 

 

 

The Building Committee met on February 24, 2020, with Architect Stephen Blatt 

and his ten-member team to review the tasks, timeline associated with the 

planning, design and approval for the anticipated Elementary School Building 

Project. 

 

The Committee members asked clarifying questions regarding the planning 

process, site selection design and construction schedule. 

 

The attending Stephen Blatt Team members shared their thoughts on a variety of 

areas, including the current building assessment study process, site selection 

considerations, concept development, engineering philosophy, design issues, 

architect’s role, mechanical, electrical, and both interior and exterior design 

possibilities. 

 

There will be additional opportunities for more discussion as the need arises.  All 

in attendance thought the meeting was very worthwhile. 

 

Steve Blatt thanked the Board for the opportunity to work with MSAD 54 again.  

The Committee thanked Steve for coming to the meeting and doing the 

presentation and answering the Committee’s questions. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:45 pm. 

 


